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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Administration 
Division of Office of Procurement and Property 
Management 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
 
 
THIS IS NOT AN ORDER 
  
DATE ISSUED: October 10, 2023 
 
RFP NUMBER:  2024-0200-0120 / 02-103-24                             
 
RFP SUBJECT: Statewide Salary Study   
 
PROCUREMENT OFFICER: Christine Mash SIGNATURE:   
 
This is notice of the state's cancellation of the solicitation identified above. A bidder or offeror who 
wishes to protest this cancellation must file the protest within ten calendar days following the date this 
notice is issued. If the tenth day falls on a weekend of holiday, the last day of the protest period is the 
first working day following the tenth day.     
 

EXPLANATION 

EXPLANATION: The Department of Administration, Office of Procurement and Property Management is 
cancelling RFP# Statewide Salary Study and rejecting all offers. This decision is based on the following 
criteria contained in State Procurement Regulations, Title 2 AAC 12.860:  
 
(2) ambiguous or otherwise inadequate specifications were part of the solicitation. 
(3) the solicitation did not provide for consideration of all factors of significance to the state. 
(7) the award is not in the best interest of the state.  
 
Division of Personnel & Labor Relations (DOPLR) plans to readvertise a new solicitation.  
 
 
 


